



Performing Arts Committee

- Chair Sukanya Kumar
- Vice Chair John McAlister
- David Garcia
- Carol Donahue
- Yao Yao

Home Company Program Review



The Performing Arts Committee (PAC) has dedicated most of its time this year to reviewing the Center's Home Company Program.

The Home Company Program was established in 1996 with the purpose of developing long term relationships with theatre companies while providing a variety of programming of various art forms showcasing the diversity of the region.

The PAC will submit their formal recommendations to City Council in the Spring of 2024.









City of
Mountain View
Proclaims
October



Proclamation to be read at the September 26, 2023, City Council Meeting.

Stay tuned for promotional video to be released in October!